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Dear Ms. Breslouf,
To supplement my prior submission to the Land Use Committee in connection with the July
12th hearing regarding 10 Elberta, I have now located photos taken back in April 2019 which
show the extent of the tree root damage caused by the improper excavation by Crowflight.
Please share these photos with the members of the Land Use Committee.

Thank you,
Naomi Bass Grace
224 Melrose Street
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